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York Region Response Draft Federal Single-Use Plastics Prohibition 

Regulation 
 

On March 24, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council endorse comments outlined in Attachment 1, to be submitted to Environment 

and Climate Change Canada on March 5, 2022 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report and submission to the clerks of the local 

municipalities 

 


